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RSIPF farewell retiring officers 

The Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) has farewelled four officers who have 
retired from the police during a ceremony held at Rove Police Headquarters in Honiara 
on 30 December 2021. 

The four officers include one fire and rescue service officer, one officer from the 
Guadalcanal Province Headquarters and two officers from the Rove Police Headquarters 
serving in Honiara. 

Commissioner of the RSIPF Mr. Mostyn Mangau says, “It is a great honor for the RSIPF 
Executive to come out and wish and farewell our retired officers all the best for the next 
chapter in their lives.” 

“Today we are recognising a group of RSIPF officers who have served the police with 
long standing distinction and pride over many years throughout the course of their 
careers.” 

Commissioner Mangau says, “When you look back at the history of this organization it is 
built on the hard work, determination and the courage of officers like those who are retiring 
today. On behalf of your RSIPF colleagues here during this ceremony, your colleagues 
across the country, and the grateful people of Solomon Islands, we congratulate you, 
salute you for your service and we say thank you.” 

The officers have been presented with retirement certificates and plaques in 
commemoration of their service to the police and the people of Solomon Islands. 

//End// 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 



24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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